
 

Hunters Hall Primary School 

Snippets 
Issue: 24 

March 2023 
 

Dates for the Diary Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are really looking forward to tomorrow’s Multicultural and 
Wellbeing Community Day which promises to be full of fun 
and entertainment. 
 
The event will begin with the local mayor opening our new 
Calm Corner in our ball playing playground at 12:30pm. This is 
an area donated and built by Bellway. Thank you to Bellway, 
and to the Vice-Chair of our Governing Body, Clare Coombe, 
for securing this sponsorship. 
 
We are extremely lucky to have an active, knowledgeable 
Governing Body, and it is one of our parent representatives, 
Sam Gosby, who has taken a lead in organising tomorrow’s 
exciting event. Thank you to Ms Gosby for working so 
tirelessly to make this event happen. Thank you to Pierre 
Joseph, also a parent governor, for supporting her and 
ensuring all health and safety matters are in place. 
 
Many people are working behind the scenes to support and 
organise tomorrow. We have had many donations from local 
businesses and enterprises. Thank you to our members of 
staff and our parents and families who have offered their 
services. It is impossible to mention you all by name. We 
would like to give a special mention to our site manager, Chris 
Brown, for his support and hard work. 
 
The day is a celebration of our diverse community; along with 
entertainment, there will be fun activities, wellbeing 
practitioners and food.  

 
We look forward to seeing you tomorrow, and for everyone 

with Irish connections, Happy St Patrick’s Day!  
 

Michael Kaitell and Selina Frazer 
 

Co-Headteachers 

Spring Term 

Saturday 18th March – Multicultural & 
Wellbeing Community Day 12:30-4:30pm 
Monday 20th – Friday 31st March – Big Walk 
& Wheel  
Thursday 23rd March – Reception 
Developing Vocabulary Workshop 8:50-
9:50am 
Thursday 23rd March – Year 3 Stone Age 
Day 
Thursday 23rd March 2023 – Ramadan 
commences 
Tuesday 28th March – 2A visit to Pizza 
Express 
Tuesday 28th March – Year 1 Dino Workshop 
Tuesday 28th March – Reception Spring 
Sharing Assembly 9:00am and 2:20pm 
Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April – 
Easter Holidays 
 
Summer Term 

Monday 17th April – Children return to school 
Tuesday 18th April – Zimbabwe 
Independence Day (Wear the colours of the 
flag) 
Tuesday 25th April – 2D visit to Pizza 
Express 

Thrive School of Excellence 

 

Team Points Attendance 
 

TEAM POINTS 

 
Tigers 568 

 
Bears 312 

 
Wolves 465 

 
Sharks 464 

 
Komodo Dragon 566 

 

Congratulations to 2D in Key Stage 1 who achieved 97.78% 
this week and to 4R in Key Stage 2 with 99.30% 
 

Class 
Attendance 

% 
Class 

Attendance 
% 

Class 
Attendance 

% 

RB 88.64 2D 97.78 4TH 93.81 

RH 83.52 2K 78.99 5A 94.84 

RR 87.01 3G 95.08 5D 93.31 

1H 90.55 3T 86.91 5Y 94.29 

1K 95.10 3Z 91.54 6E 83.66 

1L 95.37 4G 96.83 6L 96.69 

2A 95.08 4R 99.30 6N 92.49 

 



School Uniform 

School uniform can be purchased every Monday from 3:00-4:00pm in the dining 
hall. 
 

Uniform can also be purchased online: 
www.schooluniformdirect.org.uk/schools/product-category/schools-and-
clubs/hunters-hall-primary/  
 

Or  

Telephone: 01992 763679 
Email: info@schooluniformdirect.org.uk 
 

Parent Hub 

We would like all parents/carers to join us on Parent Hub.  

Parent Hub is a FREE app that helps keep you up to date with what’s going on at 
school. You’ll receive messages, pictures, documents and newsletters, all in one 
handy place. 

1. Download the Parent Hub app from your app store (iPhone or Android). 

2. Create yourself an account. 

3. Choose “Add a School” and enter: 

 @HuntersHallPS 

 

 

 

To find out more, click the link below for a useful guide.  

 

https://support.parenthub.co.uk/hc/en-us/articles/6172951020689-How-to-
translate-messages-in-the-Parent-Hub-app  

 

Reporting absence  
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Wanted 

Does anyone have a child's chalkboard or easel 
they no longer need?  Please send in for the 
attention of Miss Wade, Teacher of the Rainbow 
Room. 
 

Thank you 

 
Year 4 Homework 

This week we have been learning about instruction writing. We would like the children in Year 4, 
under adult supervision to have a go at writing instructions on 'how to make a sandwich'. 
 
The sheet below is a guide but children can write out their instructions on a sheet of paper. 

 



Mental Health Support Team 

 



Nursery 

 

Year 2  

Ms Caisey's Year Two writing group worked hard to write their own stories about a bored hippo.  They 
made their books, drew their own illustrations, wrote about themselves as authors and even wrote a 
blurb!  The children were really proud of their books so, as authors, they visited the Reception classes 
and read their stories. 

 



Zimbabwe Independence Day – 18th April 2023 

Some children from Year 5 have been gathering information about Zimbabwe and would like 
everyone to wear the colours of the Zimbabwe flag on Tuesday 18th April for Zimbabwe’s 
Independence Day. 
 

 

 



Wear the colours of the flag 

 
 

 



Reading for Pleasure Matters at Hunters Hall 

Reading for Pleasure Matters at Hunters Hall 
 

Ever got stuck when choosing a book to buy or borrow from the library? 
Ever wondered what your teachers, family or friends like to read? 
Well, our new weekly book review section is just what you need! 
Here Ms Bevis’ recommendations: 
 

 

Reading interest: 4-8  
 
‘The Grumpy Hat’ by Nicola Kent explores how it feels to 
be in a ‘bad mood’. The illustrations really show what 
feeling grumpy is like even when everyone is trying to 
cheer you up. 

 

 

Reading interest: 8-12 
 
‘’Derek the Sheep’ is a laugh out loud comic strip story 
by Gary Northfield. Derek the sheep was a character in 
the Beano comic. My mum used to buy me the Beano 
when I was ill! 

 

 

Reading interest: 10-adult 
 
October, October’ by Katya Balen won the Carnegie 
Award for children’s literature in 2021. The story is about 
a girl and her father who live ‘wild’ in a forest. 

 
 

 



Year 4 – Writing Instructions 

In literacy, this week, Year 4 have been making rice crispy cakes as we have been learning about 
how to write instructions. 
 

                            
 

 

                   



Multicultural & Wellbeing Community Day 

 



The Holiday Activity and Food Programme 

  

Free Easter Camp for FSM Eligible Students 

  



Breakfast Club Donations Wanted 

  

DHP Scheme Household Support Fund 

  



RockSteady 

 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/info-for-parents  

 

Call 0330 113 0330  

 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/info-for-parents

